
 

 

 

 

 

Wisconsin Auctioneers Day at the Capitol 
 Wednesday, February 21st 

Please join the members of the Wisconsin Auctioneers Association in the Rotunda for a brief 

program on the auction industry and bid calling in the round.  Our program will start at 12:00 

p.m. on Wednesday, February 21, 2018.  

We look forward to seeing you there. If you have any questions, please contact Shawn Pfaff, at 

(608)628-3275. 

Best Regards, 

Wisconsin Auctioneers Association 
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